
From: Duggan, Martha A.
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: NRECA response to the BROADBAND OPPORTUNITY COUNCIL
Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 4:22:27 PM
Attachments: NRECA Response to the Broadband Opportunities Council.pdf

Attached please find NRECA’s response to the Council’s Notice and Request for Comment.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.
 
Martha
 
Martha A. Duggan
Senior Principal, Regulatory Affairs
National Rural Electric Cooperative Association
4301 Wilson Blvd.
Arlington, VA  22204
Office:  (703) 907-5848
Mobile:  (202) 271-4395
Email:  Martha.Duggan@NRECA.coop
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the
sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged
information. Any unauthorized review, copy, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply
e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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